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Bankton Primary School –  

June 2025 

Staffing Update: 

We are pleased to say that we have recruited an Acting Depute Headteacher, Mrs Cheryl 

Evans, who will start with us in August.  You will have received notification of your child’s 

class for next session and these are as below: 

P1a – Mrs Lloyd 

P1b – Mrs Thomson 

P2/1 – Mrs Sutherland* 

P2 – Miss Meldrum 

P3a – Miss Wilson 

P3b – Mrs Dickson/Miss Edmond 

P4a – Miss Bowyer 

P4b – Mrs Peebles 

P5a – Miss Ward 

P5b – Miss Kerr 

P6a – Miss Scott 

P6b – Mrs Wood 

P7a – Mrs Herman 

P7b – Mr Melville 

*composite classes are very common in Primary Schools, with most having at least one, including 

our cluster schools.  We have had this many times in Bankton and therefore have systems in 

place.  The class teachers at that level plan together and the children have the same experiences 

as the other classes.  In every class, children are taught, supported and challenged at their level 

so this is no different. 

 

Dates for your Diary  (these are also on our School App) 

25/6/25 – P7 Leavers Assembly at 2pm (parents/carers enter through bottom assembly door please) 

26/6/25 – P7 Leaver Party - 7pm-9pm (parents/carers enter through bottom assembly door please) 

26/6/25 – Our annual – Super Soaker Fun Day (as usual, please give your child a towel and 

change of clothes for this!) 

27/6/25 – Last day of term 

 

Thank you so much for all of your support again this session, we have loved having you in for 

our School Show, Nativity, PATPAL and Family Learning events throughout the session.  Your 

kindness is truly appreciated! 
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Communication: 

 Our School App is where we will communicate dates and messages to our families 

 After the holidays, Mrs Ferguson, Mrs Evans, Mrs Murdoch and our Pupil Support team 

will be at the doors each morning 

 There will also be a Newsletter each month with updates and important dates included 

 The school email address is wlbankton-ps@westlothian.org.uk where you can leave a 

message and someone will get back to you 

 School phone number is 01506 283800 

 

Have a fantastic summer holiday when it comes! 

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Yvonne Ferguson and Team Bankton 
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